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To:
Sent: Mon Mar 19 16:39:16 2007
Subject: Donovan

From the research, it appears Alfred and John Donovan have been having a beef with Shell
for several years. This latest Email to is not good if should take this
up and go public with it. I have contacted some of my sources in the U~G and in London to
see if they have anything else on the brothers, but that may take a few days for their
response. We will monitor any fallout from this.

I have attached in a word document the various statements and links that identify the
brothers and their beef with Shell. I am in San Antonio for the NPRA conference and will
be returning to Houston tomorrow and in the office the rest of the week. I will advise
you as I obtain more information.
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